
Wearing Bicycle Helmets Prevents Head Injuries 

Wearing a helmet when riding a bicycle reduces injuries to the 
head from bicycle crashes and accidents. 

continued on the next page

It is important to wear a helmet every time when riding a 
bicycle. 

The helmet needs to be the correct size for your head. It also 
needs to be put on your head in a certain way (Web resource 
link for fitting a bicycle helmet).

Source: 
www.wiredale.com/bike-helmet-size/

https://www.nhtsa.gov/staticfiles/nti/bicycles/pdf/8019_Fitting-A-Helmet.pdf
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Not all helmets are the same. Not all helmets will prevent 
injury. 

The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) is an 
organization that determines safety guidelines and 
requirements for helmets to be safe to use. 
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The information contained in Living Safely with Disabilities and Special Health Needs (Living Safely) is provided for educational and 
informational purposes only. The content contains general information and may not reflect a person’s individual needs or current legal 
developments or information. Children’s  Specialized Hospital makes no guarantee, either communicated or implied, about the accuracy, 
application, appropriateness, or completeness of the information within Living Safely, or at any other website to which  it is linked. Children’s 
Specialized Hospital specifically relinquishes all liability with respect to any person’s actions, taken or not taken, based upon any or all of the 
information or other contents from Living Safely.

For more Living Safely resources, visit www.rwjbh.org/cshlivingsafely

http://www.rwjbh.org/cshlivingsafely

